
March 12, 2020 
 
HGCS Family, 
 
Per the decision made this afternoon by the North Carolina Independent Schools Athletic 
Association, all games have been suspended indefinitely beginning Friday, March 13, 2020. 
This means that all games/meets/matches, both home and away, have been postponed until 
further notice, including those scheduled for tomorrow. 
 
As a measure of precaution, our Athletic Department has decided to cancel all athletic practices 
and workouts for Friday, March 13, 2020. This will apply to both in-season and out-of-season 
sports. We will re-evaluate the status of our teams and their practices on Monday and 
communicate with parents regarding our plan moving forward. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience during this time. 
 
In Christ, 
Jim Rhodes 
Athletic Director 
 


